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WITHDRAWAL OF RFQ  

 

RFQ NUMBER:     KHC/RFQ/34/2025 

RFQ NAME:          Provision of Voice Over Internet Protocol Phones (VOIP)  

Published:            24 July 2025 

Closing date:        31 July 2025 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE ABOVE MENTIONED RFQ HAS BEEN WITHDRAWN 

DUE TO CHANGE IN SCOPE.   

A NEW RFQ WILL BE PUBLISHED IN DUE COURSE WITH THE REVERSED 

SPECIFICATION.  

 

 

For any queries, please send them to:  

nmaseme@khc.edu.za  

 

 

 

Regards…  

 

Supply Chain Unit.  
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